
 
 

Cobourg Catholic Elementary Schools Accommodation Review 
 

Public Consultation – Survey 
 

YOUR COMMENTS ARE IMPORTANT! 
 
The purpose of the Cobourg Accommodation Review survey is to gather public input on 
the Initial Staff Report (ISR) and proposed Accommodation Options presented in the 
report. 
 
The survey will be available for the public to complete from Monday September 18, 
2017 to Friday October 6, 2017.   
 
The Cobourg Accommodation Review Survey can be found at: 
 

 Online, through the Board’s webpage, at www.pvnccdsb.on.ca 
 

 Hard copies are available at St. Joseph, St. Michael and Notre Dame Catholic 
Schools, main office.  The completed hard copy survey is to be submitted to the 
school’s office or scanned and emailed to CobourgARC@pvnccdsb.on.ca 
 

If you have already completed and submitted a Cobourg Accommodation Review 
survey in June 2017, then you are requested not to complete a second survey. 
 
Information on the Cobourg Catholic Elementary Schools Accommodation Review and 
the ISR can be found on the Board’s website at www.pvnccdsb.on.ca 
 
Public comments received throughout the process will become part of public 
record. 
 
All comments are subject to Freedom of Information/ Protection of Privacy legislation. 
All written public comments received will be distributed to the Accommodation Review 
Committee (ARC) and Trustees. They will also be posted on the board's website. 
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